
COMPTON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER  -  03/05/2024

HEADTEACHER NEWS

Another great week was had by all, culminating in a superb class assembly by 2DP. I had the opportunity to cover Mr Pound's "Around the World Club" this week and I must say that Year
2 as a collective were brilliant. Their enthusiasm and passion for learning was exceptional. Well done Miss Pickens class and well done Year 2 !

I hope you enjoy a wonderful bank holiday and see you all next Tuesday. 

OFFICE NEWS

 

WHO WHAT WHEN

Whole School Bank Holiday Monday 06/05/2024

Whole School Dr Bike 09/05/2024

1KH Class Assembly 10/05/2024

Year 6 SATs Week 13th May - 17th May

Whole School Non-Pupil Day 24/05/2024

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SALE & COFFEE MORNING SUCCESS!

On Saturday 27th April, Mrs Vatcher & Miss Harland from the Office ran a second-hand uniform sale and coffee morning. It was a resounding success, and they managed to raise £175! 
Due to the popularity of this event, they have decided that this event will be running again in the future, so keep an eye on the newsletter for upcoming dates.



Dear Parent/ Carers,

Please join us for our annual year 3/4 music showcase on Friday 10th May at 2:40 in the school hall for pupils in 3SC and 4RB.

3AW and 4AM's showcase will be on Friday 17th May at the same time.

Kind regards,

Year 3 & 4 team.

 



Job Vacancy

CS/3424 - School Crossing Patroller

5 hours per week – 38 weeks per year - term time only

£160 per month (approximately)

Compton C of E Primary (Higher Compton Road)

 Morning shift:        8.25 to 8.55 am

Afternoon shift:     3.05 to 3.35 pm

(these times may be subject to change)

For more information please contact Theresa Blake the SCP Coordinator on

(01752) 307076 or email schoolcrossingpatrol@plymouth.gov.uk  

Please apply online (Job reference number CS/) https://plymouthcitycouncil.engageats.co.uk

Closing Date Tuesday 14 May 2024

YEAR GROUP NEWS

YEAR 4

Year 4 have been working really hard all year practising in their music sessions with Mrs Hewlins in preparation for our big music showcases which will happen in the next two weeks.
Most of the children play violins, some children play the viola whilst others play the cello. Year 4 parents are welcome to join us in the afternoons of Friday 10th (4RB) and Friday 17th
(4AM) to have a listen to how much progress we have made over the year. We look forward to seeing you then!

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

mailto:schoolcrossingpatrol@plymouth.gov.uk
https://plymouthcitycouncil.engageats.co.uk/


Dear all,

Friday 7th June will be a Mufti Day at Compton and we ask that all children bring in an item (or as many as you can spare) that morning, to contribute to the Compton Summer Event
which will be held on the school field on Saturday 15th June.

Each year group is being asked to bring items following various themes. The themes are listed below.

 

· Foundation: Toiletries and unwanted gifts (new/unopened)

· Year 1 and 2: chocolates, sweets, biscuits/crackers (unopened and in date)

· Year 3 and 4: Kitchen cupboard items (unopened and in-date)

· Year 5 and 6: Bottles (alcoholic or soft drinks) (unopened and in-date)

 

Thanks in advance for your continued generosity and support!

We look forward to seeing you on the school field on Saturday 15th June!

Compton School Association

Compton Colour Run

We’re excited to announce our summer family event, taking place on Saturday 15th June between 1-4pm on the school field. It will be our first ever Compton Colour Run and it promises
to be a huge amount of fun! Please note, this replaces the Summer Fair this year.

*What’s a Colour Run?*

Inspired by the Holi festival - where coloured powder is thrown in celebration – the Colour Run will involve children racing round the school track with their friends and classmates;
climbing over, crawling under, and dodging round obstacles; all while explosions of coloured powder are thrown around them. The aim is to get as colourful as possible!

With Devon & Somerset Fire & Rescue Service on hand to help blast the children with water to really help that powder stick, and a hay bale mountain to clamber and car tyre obstacles the
leap through, the school field will be transformed for the day. Your children won’t want to miss it.

Volunteers depending, we also plan to have a bar, snacks, candy floss… and even a bubble tea stall! Come and make a day of it as a family.

*How do I get a ticket?*

Tickets are on sale now in ParentPay. It is £5 per child taking part – and to make sure we can keep the races safe and well organised, we will only invite Compton pupils to get involved.
Although we are considering adult/family races to finish up the day… and we’re keen to hold a race for the teachers!

We’ll send you full instructions about the event much nearer the time, including the schedule for the timed Colour Run sessions, what to wear and what to bring. The powder we will use is
cornstarch-based – all children taking part will have to wear goggles or sunglasses to prevent it from getting in their eyes. We are selling Colour Run kids’ neon sunglasses for £3 alongside
tickets if you’d like to purchase and receive them on the day.

*How can I help?*

As ever, we can only run this event if we have sufficient volunteers, so if you can help, we’d appreciate it. If you normally help at the Summer Fair, this event is replacing the traditional
fair, so please put your name down!

 

Here is the volunteer sign-up form: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAa__etL32FUQ05MNEVDNVRUUzVYRllHMzJYQ0lLMVZCUy4u&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2uDepCSLK1iGhplUUa1PY

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAa__etL32FUQ05MNEVDNVRUUzVYRllHMzJYQ0lLMVZCUy4u&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2uDepCSLK1iGhplUUa1PYlIsr_t_UlsIsO82Buhwv66QfGyptNouv2eQQ_aem_AXNFTWXAm6WszobjJLhFhzXMzktusYzbQlRubflj0iUgBA9mK86YWUo5j3o9ZZHblwBfCvG7XAytLBpg83DKGKGG
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAa__etL32FUQ05MNEVDNVRUUzVYRllHMzJYQ0lLMVZCUy4u&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2uDepCSLK1iGhplUUa1PYlIsr_t_UlsIsO82Buhwv66QfGyptNouv2eQQ_aem_AXNFTWXAm6WszobjJLhFhzXMzktusYzbQlRubflj0iUgBA9mK86YWUo5j3o9ZZHblwBfCvG7XAytLBpg83DKGKGG


COMMUNITY NEWS




